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York Rise Nursery 

Ltd

St Mary Brookfield 

Hall

York Rise

London

31/07/2017  18:52:142017/4021/P OBJ Becca Coles As the manager of the Nursery School situated in St Mary Brookfield Hall I have real 

concerns about this development, that I feel warrant this application being refused.  Our 

nursery garden is adjacent to the property and I am concerned on three points.

1) I have not been approached or given access reguarding a light test for our garden area. Our 

own observations reveal that our garden will lose total direct sunlight from all directions during 

the day. This is the only available outdoor play area for the children. 

2) The ability for the children to access this area safely during the build. 

3) I am concern how overlooked the our garden will be from the new windows. 

The timing of this applications and the fact that I have not been contacted by any parties, 

means that we are closed for the holidays and will not be able to represent the nursery at the 

planning committee.

I would like the opportunity to speak to the planning committee  regarding this application as 

the development and welfare of young children are at stake.
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